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During the Chapter’s November 2018 General Membership meeting at the    
Hilton Guam resort & Spa Koko Room, the Certification Committee 
awarded two CGFM Scholarships to two members who passed the CGFM 
examinations.   
 
The scholarships issued were the CGFM Scholarship Reimbursement and 
CGFM Review Exam Questions Reimbursement.  Total amount awarded to 
both members was $849.   Recipients were Amacris Legaspi and Maria 
Thyrza Bagana, who are both auditors and employed with the Guam Office 
of Public Accountability.   
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LEFT to RIGHT:  Maripaz Perez (Certification Committee Chair), Frances Danieli 
(AGA Guam Chapter President), Maria Thyrza Bagana & Amacris Legaspi (CGFM 
Scholarships Recipients), and Debbie Ngata (President-Elect). 


